
03/01/2023 

MRS Leanne Valla 
2 / 23 Karloo PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 

 

RE: REV2022/0024 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I do not agree with the SNPP’s refusal of the NSLSC Club renovations DA & I support 
Council’s application to have the DA refusal overturned for the following reasons:
- Safety of the beach going public & the local community must take precedence over coastal 
erosion concerns
- It is not practical or safe to relocate the Surf Club from its current location
- The NSLSC Clubhouse is a listed heritage item with enormous cultural & social value & 
significance to the Newport locality & the local community all efforts must be taken to preserve 
this important building
- The Newport Surf Club undertakes a vital emergency services & social role for Newport & the 
Northern Beaches community & must be provided with operationally effective & safe facilities 
for the public & Club members 
- Relocation of the Surf Club facilities from their logical location at the beach interface will 
severely impact the Surf Club’s ability to undertake its safety surveillance & rescue operations 
which will significantly impact beach safety 
- Relocation of the public toilets & change room facilities for their current location will create a 
range of aged & disabled access issues, potential safety issues for young children & families & 
will require significant loss of public open space or public parking. 
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